SEVENOAKS UNITARIANS

liberal religion in the garden of england

29 July 2021

SEVENOAKS UNITARIANS - IMPACT OF LOCKDOWN

Dear Friends,

Following changes to Government guidance, we are re-opening the Sevenoaks Unitarian Meeting House for worship.

We will maintain reduced numbers and social distancing measures, at least for August and September, but the opportunity to gather once more for worship, community and conversation will be welcomed by many.

Given the continued presence of the COVID virus, we will continue to maintain social distance measures, and the wearing of masks. This leads to a need to book a place at a Service. All are welcome, and if you wish to come, please email me at 7oaksunitarians@gmail.com to reserve a place.

In these early days, we will be open on the first and third Sundays each month.

Since March 2020, we have developed our online presence, with a regular Service issued on YouTube. The entire collection of videos can be accessed from our Website, or here: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCscv5sTsGf3BqRXwSJUrnxw We will continue to provide these on a fortnightly basis.

Please let me know if you wish to be included on email messaging regarding opening and online Services.

with good wishes,

Daniel

Rev. Daniel Costley, Sevenoaks Unitarians, 5 Westerham Road, Sevenoaks, Kent. TN13 2PX

t: 01732 465248, m: 07504 801299, e: 7oaksunitarians@gmail.com